
From: Sen Burdick
To: LRO
Subject: FW: Ammendment Request to HB 3671 (or 3672)
Date: Friday, June 10, 2011 11:20:44 AM

 
 
Kate Grosswiler
Legislative Assistant
State Senator Ginny Burdick
District 18
Office: 503-986-1718
sen.ginnyburdick@state.or.us
 

From: Vince Porter [mailto:VincePorter@OregonFilm.org] 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 4:51 PM
To: Rep Bailey; Sen Burdick; Rep Berger
Cc: Allanach Christopher
Subject: Ammendment Request to HB 3671 (or 3672)
 
Co-Chairs – First I do want to thank you again for all of your hard work in this committee and I do
appreciate all you have done for our office.  After considering what would be the best way to move
forward with the OPIF program, I would like to suggest one amendment that generally has the support
of the local film industry.
 
Currently 5% of the OPIF funds are allocated for “local film makers” producing low budget projects.  If
we could have an amendment that would cap that allocation for 2011-2012 fiscal year AND 2012-2013
fiscal year to $250,000 per year, it would free up some money and allow us to continue to work
towards retaining “Leverage” next year.  It won’t make the difference at the end of the day but as I’m
working through the options, every $100,000 would be helpful.  Beginning in 2013-2014, we would
revert to the 5% allocation.
 
Would all three of you be ok with this adjustment?  I can get letters of support from the local industry to
back up this request if you need them.
 
Thanks
 
Vince Porter
Executive Director
Governor's Office of Film and Television
1001 SE Water Ave Suite 430
Portland, OR 97214
(503) 229-5832
vince@oregonfilm.org
www.oregonfilm.org
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